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Upcoming Events 

 

CANADIAN CHINESE INSURANCE PROFESSIONALS ASSOCIATION  

                                        

           
                     

MAY 2016 

CCIPA  NEWSLETTER               

QUARTERLY PUBLICATION  

Please mark your calendar for the upcoming events.  Listed below are a few of 

many upcoming seminars and fun events. Please stay tuned for further registration 

details. We look forward to seeing you at all upcoming events. 

 

Annual General Meeting     June 17th, 2016   AGM: 6:30-7PM Dinner 7PM  

The CCIPA is pleased to host our Annual General meeting at the Elegance Chinese 

Cuisine & Banquet Restaurant this year. Take this opportunity to learn about the 

CCIPA, meet members and hear about the organization’s plans for the coming 

year!  

Location: 20 Gibson Drive, Markham, ON L3R 3K7 

 

Annual CCIPA Golf Tournament – Aug 11, 2016 Room: Post-Parade Buffet Room 
With the temperature going up! We are excited to once again, host our Annual 

CCIPA Golf Tournament. This year we will be hosting our annual Golf Tournament 

once again at the Station Creek Golf Club! Come join us in a day of sun and 

friendly competition! Sponsorship is also welcomed! For more information, please 

contact Jenny Chow or David Cheng 

Location: Station Creek Golf Club - 12657 Woodbine Ave, Gormley, ON L0H 1G0 

 

Woodbine Race Track Night – Sept 28th, 2016  

Join the CCIPA for a night house racing and a delicious buffet dinner! Network with 

industry peers and cheer for your horse!  

Location: 555 Rexdale Blvd, Toronto, ON M9W 5L2 

 

X’mas Ball – November 25th, 2016 

Mark your calendars! The CCIPA will be hosting its Annual X’Mas Ball on November 

25th. Expect a delicious dinner, music and amazing prizes!  

 

 
 

 

 

加華保險專業協會 

Website: www.ccipa.com   Email: info@ccipa.com 

For CCIPA membership enquiries: 

Email: ning.luo@ccipa.com 

For CCIPA newsletter enquiries: 

Email: editor@ccipa.com 

President 

Jenny Chow – Pacific Insurance Broker Inc. 

Tel: (416)494-1268 x417 

Email: jchow@pacins.ca 

Immediate Past President 

Mary Liu FCIP,CRM –Travelers Canada 

Vice Presidents 

Louisa Hui, B.A.S., FCIP, CRM -Guthrie Insurance Brokers Ltd. 

David Cheng B,Sc. - Winver Financial Service Inc. 

Secretary 

Mark Luo CIP,CRM – Ensurco Insurance Group Inc. 

Treasurer 

Mei Han MBA, CIP - Excess Underwriting Corp. 

Editor  

Otis Wong  CHRP – DGA Careers 

Membership 

Ning Luo CIP,CRM, – INTECH Risk Management  Inc. 

DIRECTORS 

Anthony Chan MBA,FCIP,CRM  

Jing Cheng CPA 

Jing Li MBA,FCIP, CRM 

Maggie Yang – Rainbow International  

Corey Chan – Broker Team 
Advisors  

Louis Luk MBA, CIP – CIS Insurance Brokers Ltd. 

Norman Lai, ACII,CPA,MCMI,CRM –Excess Underwriting Corp.    

Honorary Accountant 

Ms. Magdalene Wong, AICB 

Honorary Legal Advisor 

Sunny Ho  

Honorary Advisors 

K.K. Leong 

Kim Tan 

Honorary President 

Susan Cheung 
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Dear Members and Friends, 

 

We are finally seeing double-digit weathers! Aside from 

cheering on our Toronto Raptors, The CCIPA is also 

excited to announce that it will be hosting many events 

this year for our members to enjoy.  This Summer, we will 

have our Annual General Meeting as well as our Golf 

Tournament and closing off the season with an event at 

Woodbine Race Track! I hope to see you all there!  

 

I would also like to extend my warmest welcome to 

Corey, who has recently joined our Board of Directors. 

Corey has already volunteered much of his time 

supporting the CCIPA. 

 

I would also like to remind our members to review the 

attached documents and Agenda of AGM 2016.  

 

We are always open to new ideas to further improve 

CCIPA and the events we host. If you have any 

suggestion, please feel free to contact any of the 

Directors!  

 

 

Otis Wong 

Editor 

DGA Careers 

 

 

Member’s Corner 
CCIPA invites and encourages all interested individuals, 

affiliated or working within the insurance industry, to join 

our insurance professional community network. Please 

introduce the CCIPA to your peers and contact our 

board directors for further details. The membership 

application form can also be downloaded from our 

website. 

If anyone has any comments or suggestions, please do 

not hesitate to let us know! With all the excitement, we 

are looking forward to another enjoyable year full of 

exciting events in the upcoming 2016 year! 

 

Please note membership renewals are due! Visit 

www.ccipa.com to renew your membership!  

 
!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Editor’s Message 

 

Past Events 
 

Chinese New Year’s Celebration Dinner – Feb 26th, 2016  

 

Recently, members welcomed the year of the Monkey at 

Diamond Banquet Hall. We enjoyed traditional cuisine in 

addition to hosting a RIBO Seminar prior to dinner!  

 

 
 

The CCIPA would like to thank all our sponsors for their 

continuing support for the association. 

 

We are going Digital!  

 
Dear Members, please note that the CCIPA Newsletter will be 

going PAPERLESS! Starting with the 2016 August issue, the CCIPA 

Newsletter will be emailed directly to your inbox 
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Industry events: 
May 10th - Insurance Institute – Join the Insurance institute for a 

night of networking and delicious food to celebrate our new 

Fellowships at The Beer Hall at the Mill Street Brew Pub  

Location: 21 Tank house Lane  

 

June 8-10th – IBAO – This summer join the IBAO in its 12th Annual 

Young Brokers Conference at Niagara Falls!  This is a 

professional development event offering young brokers 

opportunity to network and learn about industry trends! Don’t 

miss the early bird special!  

Location: Hilton Niagara Falls Hotel & Niagara Fallsview Casino 

Resort 

 

May 26th – PCUC – Enjoy a day outdoors at the 52nd Annual 

PCUC Golf Tournament while also supporting The Kelly Shires 

Breast Cancer Foundation. 

Location: 1137 No. 1 Side Road Burlington, ON 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

NOTICE AND AGENDA OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF MEMBERS 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting of the Members of the Canadian Chinese Insurance 

Professionals Association will be held at the Elegance Chinese Cuisine & Banquet, 20 Gibson Drive, Markham, ON L3R 

3K7 at 6:30 p.m. (Toronto time), on Friday, June 17, 2016, for the following purposes: 

 

1. To receive the report on the operations and activities of the Association 

 

2. To consider, and if thought fit, approve and adopt the minutes of the last Annual General Meeting held on Friday, 

June 26, 2015. 

 

3. To receive the Review Engagement Report of the annual financial statements of the Association for the financial 

year ended April 30, 2016. 

 

4. To appoint Ms. Magdalene Wong AICB, to prepare Review Engagement Report of the annual financial statements 

of the Association for the financial year ending April 30, 2017. 

 

5. To consider, and if deemed appropriate, approve such other business validly presented to the meeting. 

 

 

In accordance with the By-laws of the Association, a Member may appoint as his/her proxy, any other Member to vote 

at the Association’s Annual General Meeting.  Proxy form is attached with this Notice/Agenda of meeting for your 

further processing.  All proxy forms MUST be received by the Association on/before June 1, 2016. 
 

Welcome Corey, to the 

Board of Directors! 
 

Please join me in welcoming Corey 

Chan to the Board of Directors! 

 
Corey Chan is currently a Director from 

Broker Team, but has already been 

very active on the board. While on the 

board, Corey hopes to be able to 

bring some new ideas to CCIPA and to 

assist the organization in reaching out 

to insurance companies and our 

community and involve more 

members. Corey believes that the 

CCIPA is a platform to share ideas, 

thoughts, and resolve problems in the 

industry while also being able to have 

fun and meet new members!  
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Dear CCIPA members:  

 

Over the past three quarters, the CCIPA’s board of director has been working hard as a group to plan events including 

social gatherings, seminars, golf tournament and special dinners. We are always looking for way to attract new 

members as well as finding ways to increase the value of our association to our current members and the industry. I 

would like to extend my appreciation to all directors who have contributed many of their hours to make our events a 

success.  

However, as a CCIPA member, you are just as important. We have had many members who spread our name across 

the industry and thus have helped contribute in the growth of our association. I am always excited to hear feedback 

and suggestions that our members have and would welcome anyone to speak with me during any of our events! 

I am very pleased and proud as the present President because I have all your continuous support.  Our last event on 

Feb. 26, 2016, Seminar & Chinese New Year Dinner was very successful. We have reached our highest record of 

attendance and hope to break it next year! 

I would like to thank you all for your contribution and participation.  On behalf of CCIPA, I want to thank our special 

guests, speakers and performers who have made many of our events unforgettable. Finally, a special thanks to all our 

sponsors for their generous support.  

I look forward to speaking with you all at our upcoming events.   

Have a great summer everyone! 

 

 

 

Jennifer Chow  

President, CCIPA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the President 

 

 
Excess Underwriting Corporation,  

a RIBO Licensed Wholesaler, 

providing Prompt and Professional Services in 

Personal and Commercial Lines Products to 

Licensed brokers and agents in Ontario 
 

We Are Here For You 
 

Please contact Norman Lai , ACII CPA, MCMI, CRM 

Email: normanlai@excessunderwriting.ca 
 

Tel: (905) 479-8787 

Fax: (905) 479-1661 

Website:www.excessunderwriting.ca 

 

http://www.excessunderwriting.ca/

